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Relevant text:

Mr NEWBURY: Right. In terms of the four business precincts, | am having a look at the
Footscray site, which you spoke about earlier, and the governments website lists that the
government will be partnering with the community and other stakeholders to develop a
Footscray vision intended for release in 2020. That seems to be outdated. What is actually
happening? Is there a vision that has been put down on paper? When is the vision coming?

Mr NEWBURY: With a timeline, if possible, if you are taking that on notice.
Mr PAKULA: Indeed.

Answer:

A Footscray Opportunity and Directions Paper, which outlines the Government’s vision for
Footscray, will be released for stakeholder feedback in the second half of 2021.



